
Dorothy Chase her recently served on the MEHS advisory board as an alumni 
representative. Dorothy has a daughter Lauren who attends MEHS. 
 
Dorothy is reapplying for the MEHS advisory seat because she feels that it has been an 
honor to serve on the board since 2015 as both a parent and an alumni representative. 
While she enjoys actively being involved on this board, it is very important to her to 
learn, listen, support and advocate for the best interest of our students and school. 
 
Dorothy is very familiar with the process and knowledgeable in what it takes to serve on 
the advisory board. She has learned a lot and has grown more through her experience 
while serving on the board from 2015-to 2021. She is familiar with the needs that 
students are required to meet in order to prepare for higher education and the 
challenges that senior students face as first-time college students. MEHS has been a 
part of her family education legacy as she and two of her daughter’s are alumni. 


